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WORKSHOP MINUTES
January 3, 2017

The Fannin County Board of Commissioners held a workshop in the grand jury suite, 3% floor
Fannin County Courthouse, 400 West Main Street, Blue Ridge, Georgia. Notice of the meeting
was timely delivered to media outlets and posted. The workshop convened at 4:00 PM with the
Chairman of the Board of Commissioners, Stanley Helton, Post One Commissioner Earl Johnson
and Post Two Commissioner Larry Joe Sosebee in attendance. Representatives of The News
Observer, Fannin Focus, The Sentinel, and Fetch Your News being present. The workshop was
videoed by Fannin County staff member Patrick Cooke. Rick LaRosa with R Design and
members of his staff were present. Members of the Emergency Management Service, including
the Director, the Fire Chief and the Ambulance service were present. Plans were reviewed and
possible construction budgets and time lines were discussed. No action was taken.
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